
The Global SMP Survey by IFAC 

 

 

Calling all SMPs!  

 

Are you a practitioner in a small- or medium-sized practice (SMP)? Make sure your voice is 

heard. Take the 2014 IFAC Global SMP Survey:  

http://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/1800424/IFAC-GLOBAL-SMP-SURVEY-2014.  

The survey should take less than 10 minutes to complete and is available in 21 languages. By 

participating, you’ll give IFAC and your professional body invaluable insights that will help us 

better understand and address your needs and challenges. The survey will close on December 

15, 2014. Look for the results in early 2015 on our website: www.ifac.org/SMP. Follow 

the IFAC SMP Committee to stay in touch: Twitter @IFAC_SMP.  

 

Via Social media 

Let your voice be heard by taking the 2014 @IFAC_SMP Global Survey. Open now in 21 

languages http://ow.ly/DhO4Q#IFAC 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul Thompson 

Director, Global Accountancy Profession Support 

International Federation of Accountants 

+1 (212) 471-8715 

paulthompson@ifac.org 


